MENOMINEE INDIAN SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL NOTICE

Notice is given that the majority of the Menominee Indian School District Board
members will be conducting interviews on April 8, 2024 in the MISD Boardroom in
Keshena from 2:00PM-4:00PM. No other governmental business will be conducted
during this gathering unless otherwise published.



